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Content of this Newsletter

1. ISIMM junior prize

2. A new member: Martin Kruž́ık

1. ISIMM junior prize

This prize, now at its first edition, was open to any researcher (not necessarily ISIMM member),
who had made significative contributions linking Mathematics and Mathematical Physics, and
had been born after January 1, 1976.

Six candidates were proposed; it was decided to disclose just the name of the winner(s).

Their curricula were submitted to the Executive Committee, who was charged of selecting the
awardee, just as for the recently awarded ISIMM senior prize.

The Executive Committee has been impressed by the high quality of all of the candidates, and
eventually decided to award the prize ex aequo to

Prof. Dr. Elisabetta Rocca and Dr. Stefan Neukamm.

The prize will be awarded, jointly with the senior ISIMM prize, in a special session chaired by
professor Ingo Müller, at the STAMM conference in Poitiers, Sept. 8-11, 2014.

A presentation of the contributions of the awardees of the ISIMM prizes will soon appear on
the site of the ISIMM forum: http://www.mat.univie.ac.at/∼isimm/

2. A new member

Martin Kruž́ık has been accepted by the Executive Committee as a new member of ISIMM.

With our best wishes,

Augusto Visintin (President),

Ulisse Stefanelli (Secretary-Treasurer)


